
Nominating Committee Report 

MEMO TO:   IHLS Board of Directors 
FROM:      Sarah Isaacs, Chair, and Jennifer Lara, Co-chair 
DATE:    April 19, 2021 
RE:              FY2022 Board Elections 

The Nominating committee met via Zoom on April 19, 2021. The committee finalized the ballot and 
discussed notification of candidates in addition to recommendations to improve the election process 
moving forward. 

Sarah Isaacs will present the newly elected board members at the May 26 board meeting for 
certification. 
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